
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

February 2018 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Maths Competition 

 

 

Your child                                                                                    has been chosen to participate 

in a Maths Competition at North Crescent Primary School on Friday 9th March.   We will be 

leaving school at 8.30 and returning at 11.45.  Your child will need to be in school for 8.25am. 

 

We will be transporting the children in staff cars. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K. John 

 

 

 

Maths Competition 9th March             Please complete and return to Mrs John 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………. Class: ………………… 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Maths Competition and to travel in staff cars. 

 

 

 

 

Signed: ……………..……………………………………  Parent/Guardian. 

 

  

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/


 

 


